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Comments: I have visited the Bob Marshall Wilderness area.  While I am delighted this area has been designated

as Wilderness, I believe the Forest Service needs to take immediate action to preserve the wild character of the

area.

I call your attention to wildlife displacement as the result of current and future recreational users of the area.

Certainly accurate data needs to be produced and understood before decisions are made.

Commercial outfitting and guiding should be limited and public use encouraged.

The impacts resulting from flights into and out of Schafer airstrip need to be mitigated in a manner consistent with

the Wilderness Act.

Similarly impacts along the South Fork of the Flathead river need to be curtailed in order to bring the area back

into compliance with the existing Wilderness Management Plan.


